Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Maurice A. Robinson

December 8, 2021

Alder Taft 730 S Washington Ave Racine, WI 53403

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept an Awarded 2021 Walmart Community Grant

Dear Alder Taft & Members of the Finance & Personnel Committee:

1. Kolmon

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to seek approval to accept an awarded 2021 Walmart Community Grant (#00406).

This is a one-time grant with the purpose of funding the Racine Police Department's Shop With a COP event.

Although the initial grant was in the amount of \$2,500.00, the Racine Police Department was awarded \$3,500.00. There is no city match requirement.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Maurice A. Robinson Chief of Police

MAR/cad

